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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Lee and Anh Cooper <lacooper.family@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 12:24 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: attachment A for 10/4/22 hearing receipt number 536296
Attachments: aug_15_letter.pdf

Attached is the August 15 letter which on August 31st fire inspector marked items 1,5,6,7, and 8 as abated. This 
demonstrates progress on the compliance issues was being made just prior to the revocation of the certificate of 
occupancy. 
 
Lee Cooper 
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